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Friday 11th September 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Welcome back to another school year. The children have enjoyed their first week in 
year 6 and are beginning to settle into their new classes.   
 
Thank you for your waves, smiles and co-operation– we know drop off and pick up 
times are very different for everyone.  
 
Over the page, you will find some key pieces of information about year 6. Should 
you have any questions regarding these, please feel free to contact either myself or 
Mr Mitchell, by phoning the school office - we will get back to you as soon as 
possible.  We may also contact you, via the school Parent app, if we have an 
individual message. Therefore, please ensure you have signed up to this service and 
have the app downloaded on your phone.  
 
The Year 6 team are looking forward to working in partnership with you, to ensure 
we have a successful and happy year. 
 

 
Mr Booth 
Assistant Principal 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Attendance Learning time is precious - so every day counts. Please 
make sure your child is in school, unless they are unwell. 
The drop off time is now from 8.40-8.55. Please ensure a 
prompt arrival. Pick up time is 3.20. Children with siblings 
can be collected from the KS2 yard and children with no 

siblings from the KS1 yard. 

Homework After the huge success of online learning from home, 
homework will now be set on Seesaw. Work will be set 
weekly, on a Friday, to be completed by the following 
Wednesday. Also, please support your child to read 

regularly, learn their spellings and practise their times 
tables. 

 
PE 

PE in Year 6 will be on a Monday and Wednesday. 
Children can come to school wearing their PE kit (Trainers, 

jogging pants, t shirt and their school jumper).  
 

Snack and Lunch 
Year 6 do not provide snack. Children can bring their own 

snack. However, this must be a healthy option, e.g. 
fruit/veg. 

 

Reading Please send your child to school with a book bag each day. 
Reading books will not be sent home without a book bag. 
Reading is extremely important, especially since they have 
had a long period away from school. We would appreciate 
your support in ensuring your child reads every day and 

the parent/carer signs their reading record. 

 
 


